
 
 

 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Starfleet and Yarmouth is to  

educate children in an atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they 
can, now and throughout their lives. 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs. E Grainger 

 

24th January 2020 

 

 

  Recycle with Michael 

Don’t forget that if you are having a post-Christmas clear 

out; please use our Recycle with Michael collection bins.  Each 

time the Recycle with Michael bins are emptied the school 

receives a donation. 

 

 

 

Payments 

With our financial year end fast approaching, it 

is imperative that all outstanding payments to 

school/pre school are made in full. Please log on 

to your Tucasi account and clear any balances 

owing.  If you would like to discuss a payment 

plan, please contact the office who will be happy 

to assist.  Many thanks 

Nuts! 

Due to allergies, please can we politely 

remind you all not to send your child to 

school with nut-based products.  Many 

thanks for your understanding and 

support. 

Bread 

Don’t forget that every Tuesday we receive 

bread donations.  Please do come into the foyer 

to collect any bread that you may need. 

Reception Admissions 2020 

The deadline has now passed, however if you have put 

Yarmouth CE Primary as one of your choices, please 

remember to complete the Supplementary Information 

Form available from the office.  As we are a CofE 

school, this additional form provides evidence of your 

Church association and will support your application.  If 

you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 

us.  Many thanks. 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March.  

Children are to come to school dressed as 

their favourite book character.  Mr Cook is 

currently planning the day’s activities and 

we will let you know more information 

nearer the time. 

 

Book tokens will be given out in time for our 

Scholastic Book Fair on 24th March 2020. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

West Wight School Implementation Notices 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Thank you to those of you who attended our informal meeting yesterday afternoon. Governors felt it was a very 

good opportunity to answer questions. One of the suggestions come out of this is for Governors to communicate 

regularly on next steps. We wholeheartedly agree and will give updates via the newsletter or hold further 

meetings as appropriate. 

We have heard today that the LA will be holding a meeting for All Saints parents/carers next Tuesday in line 

with their press release last week. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Carla Bradshaw 

 

Eco Refill Scheme 

We are delighted to announce that the West Wight Timebank will soon be offering an Eco Refill Scheme.  

Coming to CHOYD on Tuesday 11th February, 10th March, 14th April, 10.30 am-12 pm the refill station will 

be available to top up the following items. 

Washing up Liquid 

Handwash 

All-Purpose Sanitiser 

Multi-Purpose Cleaner 

Laundry Liquid 

Fabric Conditioner 

Shower Gel 

Shampoo 

Conditioner 

Why not pop along to see the product range?  Remember to bring your empty bottles.  Competitive prices 

– cash only.  Let’s do our bit to save the planet. 

 

Coming soon – The Eco Refill station will soon be offered at school.  We are in the process of arranging a 

suitable day/time for them to be outside the school gates. 

 



 

  
 
 

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

PLEASE SEE OUR DATES FOR 

DIARIES BELOW: 
Date Events 

January  

24th  Purple Class Sharing  

29th  Parent Forum Meeting @ 2pm 

February   

7th  Yellow Class Sharing 

11th  Year 4 swimming lessons finish  

14th  Last day of term 

24th  Back to school 

March 

5th World Book Day 

24th Scholastic Book Fair 

25th  Parent Forum @ 2pm 

27th  Green Class Sharing  

April 

3rd  Last day of term 

WE ALSO RUN COLLECTIVE 

WORSHIP EVERY FRIDAY AT 

2:20PM WHERE WE SHARE GOLD 

TICKETS/GOLD 

AWARDS/ACHIEVEMENTS FROM 

HOME. 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS ARE 

WELOME 

Bulletin Board 

This board will give you regular updates on which letters that have been sent out this week and what date if 

they need to be returned to the office: 

 Ryde Maths Challenge – 30th January 

  

 

Sharing Assembly Amendment 

Please see dates for your diary.  Purple 

Class now have their sharing assembly on 

24th January 2020. 

School Attendance 

Purple Class – 100% 

Yellow Class – 97.46% 

Blue Class – 97.64% 

Green Class – 91.98% 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Sport Fixture Dates 

 Jan   

22nd Yarmouth U11 v Wroxall Home 

24th Yarmouth U9 Boys v Brighstone Away 

28th Yarmouth U9 Girls v Shalfleet Home 

29th Yarmouth U9 + U11 Girls v Godshill Home 

February 

5th Yarmouth U9 v Godshill Home 

10th Yarmouth U11 v Arreton Home 

Sports Report  

On Wednesday afternoon, Yarmouth welcomed Wroxall for an under 11-cup game. On a wet bobbly pitch, 

Wroxall started well, scoring a couple of early goals. This relaxed them and they played some good football 

to be 3-0 up at half time. The team stuck at it and improved in the second half, but Wroxall still managed 

to increase their lead. However, Yarmouth kept going until the end and scored late on when ocean smashed 

the ball home. Final score Yarmouth 1-6 Wroxall. 

Team. Gabe, Joe, Max, Oscar, Ocean, Toby, Dom 

OUR SPORTS AWARD IS PRESENTED TO: Amelie 

 

Amelie has been doing brilliantly in PE, always showing 

great enthusiasm and working well with her classmates. 

She has done really well in our latest topics and is always 

smiling in the lessons. Well done Amelie. 

 

Club Information 

Apologies but the following clubs have been cancelled. 

Girl’s football on 3rd February 

Boy’s football on 13th February. 



 

TikTok Advice for Parents 

What parents need to know about TikTok 

TikTok is a video-sharing social media app available on iOS and Android which lets users create, share, 

and view user created videos much in a similar manner to Facebook, Instagram and Snapchat. It’s main 

draw, however, is that users can record and upload bite-sized looping videos of themselves lip-syncing and 

dancing to popular music or soundbites, often for comedic effect, which can then be further enhanced 

with -filters, emojis and stickers. TikTok has been designed with the young user in mind and has a very 

addictive appeal. At the beginning of 2019 it skyrocketed in popularity to become the iOS store’s most 

downloaded app with over 33 million downloads. Estimates suggest that it now has anything between 500 

million and over 1 billion monthly active users worldwide. 

 

For further safety advice, please see the attached information sheet.  

 
 
 
 

 

Secondary School Open Day/Evening Dates 

Ryde School – Saturday 1st February, 10 am – 12.30 pm 


